
We look forward to meeting all the new P4 pupils on Monday 24th August. Here are some 

notes to help in preparing your child for the new and very different start back to school: 

To prevent spread of infection, each child should bring a pencil case of items to be used 

in class, only by him/herself. This should include:  

• Writing pencils 
• Eraser 
• Sharpener  
• Colouring pencils 
• 30cm ruler 
• Gluestick  

A puzzle/activity book is also required. Please ask your child to label this. 

All the above items will remain under your child’s desk and will not travel home. So you 

should keep similar items at home for completion of homework!  

On a DAILY BASIS your child should come to school with: 

• A schoolbag 

• A water bottle (labelled) 

• A coat (labelled) 

• A packed lunch in a labelled bag (for first week and thereafter when not taking a 

school lunch) 

• Homework/reading book (in folder provided by school after a few weeks) 

Each MONDAY, after the first week: 

If you are purchasing school lunches, it would be extremely helpful and hygienic to send the correct 

money in a clear, see-through money bag. A small sticker could convey child’s name, amount and 

days.  Therefore, teachers can see and check the money at a glance and without handling it.  

 

Thank you in advance.  We look forward to welcoming your child on Monday. 

Mrs McClelland, Mrs Chamberlain, Mr Mitchell  


